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The project improves the northbound exit 
ramp to SR 54 to address existing 
operational issues. Work includes adding 
one left turn lane, one right turn lane and 
one deceleration lane for the northbound 
exit ramp from the Suncoast Parkway/SR 
589. The project also includes improving 
the southbound on ramp to the Suncoast 
Parkway/SR 589. 

Project Status 

This project is in Design.  

Construction is funded in Fiscal Year 2021. 

 

Description 

 
Francisco Cardona 

Project Manager / HNTB 

Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise 

407-264-3029 

Francisco.cardona@dot.state.fl.us 

 

 

Contact 


